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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 5, S. OF 2008, February 07,
2008 ]

CLARIFICATION ON THE BANNING ON THE ENTRY OF FILIPINO
SEAFARERS TO NIGERIA

Further to Advisory No. 3, series of 2008, it is hereby clarified that the ban on the
entry of Filipino seafarers to Nigeria shall cover only seafarers on board vessels on
liner service calling on Nigerian ports.




For the information and compliance of all concerned.



Adopted: 07 Feb. 2008



(SGD.) ROSALINDA DIMAPILIS-BALDOZ 

Administrator

 

Source: Supreme Court E-Library 

This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)


